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Black Dog Meet

No. 154 Crianlarich

Friday 27th February - Sunday 1st March 2015

In Attendance
David Cameron

Valerie Inglis


Lorna Smith

Tony Smith



Wull Clark


Alan Sewell


Liz Kennedy

Charles Alexander


Russell Shanks





Hills and Mountains Climbed

Wednesday 25th. 
   Tony

 

Creachan Dubh (470m)

 

Thursday 26th. 
   Tony and Lorna

Stob Odhar (562m)

 

Friday 27th. 
   
   Tony and Lorna

Cnoc a'Bhaile-shios (422m)



   
   Alan



Creag Ruadh (712m) and








Creag Each (672m)

Saturday 28th.

   David, Valerie

Meall Odhar (656m)




   Lorna, Tony, Liz, 

   Alan and Wull




     
 Alan, Wull and Liz

Fiarach (652m)



 

Russell and Charles
Ben Vorlich (943m) Loch Lomond





Weather

The weather was cold, a bit damp and a bit windy on the Saturday with heavy showers starting early afternoon.  As Valerie and Tony had mentioned, in communications, that the weather on Friday was a lot better than on Saturday.

On Sunday when we all left I got the impression of “The Gumball Rally,” with all jumping in our cars in quick succession and heading off!

Notes / Highlights

The meet was hosted at the Crianlarich SYHA which is a great location to achieve many Munros and Corbetts etc.  But we all agreed and several other guests concurred that the kitchen upgrade has been more of a downgrade.  The original kitchen was roomy and had a good layout where the 40 plus guests could work around each other, which is important in a busy self-catering kitchen.  If the fittings were a bit tired why not replace them rather than turn the whole set up around?

The new set up involves a partition of the original space.  There is a kitchen suitable for about 9 people to move around, but the kitchenette next to it is barely adequate for 6 people.  The ergonomics with doors and fridges is more complicated than a K-Gate, to the point where access to the main kitchen is near impassable with the fridge door open.  The fridge doors, next door in the kitchenette barely opened at all.  I hope a solution is found.  Maybe after a bit of constructive feedback?

However the meet went as intended and it seems to me that Tony is well on target to complete his Marilyns and no doubt he will.  All attending have a taste for “Just getting out,” and no matter if it is a Marilyn, a Graham a Munro or a “Molehill?”  We like to climb them anyway.  Afterwards a good social evening ensued. 

Next meet is Corran, Friday 20th to Sunday 22nd March 2015. 

Meet organiser is Charles Alexander.

Davie Cameron.
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